
• Passport agencies will be closed to the public and appointments will not be accepted until 

further notice. 

• Expedited service will not be available for anyone applying for a passport on or after March 

19, 2020. 

• Routine service may be delayed. 

• If a customer requested expedited service on or before March 18, 2020, we will honor the 2-3 

week commitment. 

 


